Item 46.4 A request to install a gate at the Howley Gardens entrance to the Parkhill play area
I am writing with regards to the park which is situated on the Parkhill estate, off Bentley Drive. 
 
The park has some secure gates by the main road which are great as makes sure the children and dogs are safe when on the park. 
But the park is also accessible by a small passageway via Howley Gardens which is not secure. 
I was wondering if there was any chance a small gate could be put in there please? It would be really beneficial to the locals as we can then use the park in complete confidence that we will all be safe from small children and pets running out into busy roads. 
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